Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Office of the Secretary
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, August 4, 2022, 9:30 a.m. EDT

PLACE: Johnson Education Center auditorium at Florida Atlantic University, Harbor Branch Oceanographic Institute, 5600 N US Highway 1 Fort Pierce, FL 34946, and online.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Because Basin Management Action Plans and other water quality restoration plans present a strong opportunity to affect water quality restoration and help reduce the occurrence and severity of harmful algal blooms, the Blue-Green Algae Task Force will convene to hear presentations on these restoration plans and existing policy framework for the prioritization of restoration projects. The task force will discuss options to enhance prioritization opportunities.

The public and stakeholders will have an opportunity to view and participate in the task force meeting in person or by utilizing the following link to register: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8696309467480541198. This link can also be found on the department’s website at https://protectingfloridatogether.gov/state-action/blue-green- algae-task-force. The meeting will go live at approximately 9:30 a.m. EDT on August 4, 2022.

A copy of the agenda will be posted at https://protectingfloridatogether.gov/state-action/blue-green-algae-task- force.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise the agency at least five days before the meeting by contacting: Jasmijn Hoxworth, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, 3900 Commonwealth Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)245-2208. If you have a hearing or speech impairment, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 800-955-8770 (voice).

For more information, contact Jasmijn Hoxworth, at Jasmijn.Hoxworth@FloridaDEP.gov or (850)245-2208.

